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Friday 11th March 

Mrs Marriott News Update: 

The sunshine and signs of spring are definitely on their way and bring HOPE for renewed energy and 
enthusiasm.  

It has been great to see families in the morning and afternoon using the ‘Reading Shed’. Please do 

continue to access this great resource.  

Our first Eco-Committee meeting has taken place with parents/carer representatives and pupils. It 

was a great opportunity to further develop the views and actions in school for developing 

environmental awareness and making a difference.  So many of our pupils are passionate about 

using their voice to help.  

We are excited to welcome parents/carers into school for National Careers week. It is exciting to talk 
so positively about the future and welcome our school community together for this.  

We have worked through a few issues in the launch of Select and thank you all for choosing your 

child(ren)’s meals ahead of time. In assembly on a Friday, we share a weekly expectation for 

lunchtime and the next week is ‘Thank you for trying some new food today’.  Children who are seen 

meeting the expectation are selected to eat lunch with Mrs Marriott or Miss Jones in the following 

week. You may hear you child talking about being chosen for Magic Manners, which describes this 

event. Other Magic Manner expectations are: Thank you for speaking quietly in the diner hall/ Thank 

you for being polite to everyone/ Thank you for finishing your lunch today/ Thank you for using good 

table manners/ Thank you for lining up calmly/ Thank you for walking carefully and Thank you for 
keeping the table clean.  

In our Friday assembly, we also announce the House Team with the highest number of House Points. 

House Points are awarded by all staff for effort, achievement, kindness and showing all of our 7Rs. 

Every child is in a House Team which this year are sports representatives: Tom Daley, Marcus 

Rashford, Simone Biles and Jonnie Peacock. Every week, most houses exceed 2000 points, which is 

absolutely incredible and a great celebration every week.  



The sun should continue to shine over the weekend – enjoy!  

What's on next week: 

Monday 14th March 

Art Club  - Year 3/4  - 3:15-4:15pm 

Art Club  - Year 5/6  - 4:15-5:15pm 

Grafham Residential - Year 4 

Tuesday 15th March 

Grafham Residential  - Year 4 

Wednesday 16th March 

Dance Club Year 3/4  - 3:20-4:20pm 

Grafham Residential - Year 4 

Friday 18th March 

Red Nose Day - Comic Relief: The children are welcome to come in all red, something red or just 

wear non-uniform.  We would rather the money goes to charity than buying clothes just for this 

occasion. If you would like to please donate via Pay360: 
https://www.pay360educationpayments.com/Home which has been set up under 'Events'. 

 



 

We are holding an Easter Disco for the children on Thursday 31st March 2022 

For KS1: 4:30-5:45 

For KS2: 6:00-7:30 

As a parent if you wish to volunteer to help out at one of the sessions please email the school office: 

office@hemingfordgrey.cambs.sch.uk1 

Please see the details below on an Easter camp running at the pavilion during the holidays:  

                                                                 
1mailto:office@hemingfordgrey.cambs.sch.uk 



 


